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Date: 20 June 2023 01:15:25
Dear Sir/Madam,

I ask you to please not allow the Aquind interconnector project for the following reasons:
It's a huge security risk, look at what's happening in Ukraine now, Ukrainians also don't
believe that Russians can be that crazy. Many Ukrainians have relatives in Russia who
support what is happening in Ukraine, it's unbelievable but it's a fact. It is impossible to
believe but it is a fact. No money and no gain is worth messing with Russians. They are
insidious and crazy. Don't risk their security. Energy, security of critical infrastructure.
That gain could turn into a great danger in the future. Trouble for adults and children.
You may be involved in this crime. Come to your senses
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